
Reference #:  2023-52-IPF 

From:  Hospital Inpatient Value, Incentives, and Quality Reporting (VIQR) Outreach and 

Education Support Contractor   

To:  IPFQR ListServe 

Date:  August 2, 2023 

Subject:  CMS Issues FY 2024 IPF PPS Final Rule 

On July 27, 2023, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) issued a rule finalizing 

updates to fiscal year (FY) 2024 Medicare payment policies and rates for the Inpatient 

Psychiatric Facilities Prospective Payment System (IPF PPS) and for the Inpatient Psychiatric 

Facility Quality Reporting (IPFQR) Program. 

The FY 2024 IPF PPS Final Rule went on display in the Federal Register on Wednesday, 

August 2, 2023, at https://www.federalregister.gov/public-inspection/2023-16083/medicare-

program-fy-2024-inpatient-psychiatric-facilities-prospective-payment-system---rate-update. 

For more information, please see a Fact Sheet on the final rule (CMS-1783-F). 

Please do not respond directly to this email. For further assistance regarding the information 

contained in this message, please contact the Inpatient Values, Incentives, and Quality Reporting 

(VIQR) Outreach and Education Support Team at 

https://cmsqualitysupport.servicenowservices.com/qnet_qa or (844) 472-4477. 
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